
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 

February 6, 2023- PVHS Media Center 

 

Call to order by Stephanie Cills at 7:02 PM 

Attendance: 

Stephanie Cills- President, General Boosters 

Sheila Rice- Secretary, General Boosters/Boys basketball 

Mike Harrison- Athletic Director 

Karen Macko- Cheerleading 

Steve Okla- Boys Football 

Janine Manley- Dance 

Susanne Gainer-Track and Field 

Erica Chigounis-Boys Lacrosse 

Gwen Richards-Girls Basketball 

Sharon Grant-Cross Country Boys & Girls 

Patrice Thiesen-Boys Soccer 

Laura Robbins- Boys and Girls Swimming 

Karen Hughes- Weightlifting 

Alexa Christoforatos- Girls Wrestling 

Stephanie Augusta- Boys Baseball 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

PRESIDENT- Stephanie encouraged all teams to purchase booster bash tickets. Booster Bash is scheduled 

for Saturday, February 11th from 6:00 PM-10:00 PM at 3 Palms.  As of 2/6 there were 37 auction items 

and 170 tickets sold to date.  

 

Stephanie also shared the latest Booster membership numbers to date; the current number is 430 

members. Highlights include boys’ lacrosse with 100% participation and strong numbers for girls’ 

lacrosse. 

 

Stephanie also reminded everyone that the Chip in for Youth program deadline is 2/24. 

 

Stephanie also asked teams to share with her if they like the platform for their teams’ website. Boosters 

may look to streamline in the future and utilize one company/platform for all sports. 

 

Stephanie promoted scholarship opportunities for athletes; The Baker’s Sports scholarships and the 

Zander Pirgousis Scholarship. Details and deadlines can be found on Shark Bytes. 

 

Anyone interested in joining the booster board? We are looking for candidates to join the board for the 

2023-2024 school year. We are looking to fill the treasurer and membership roles.  If interested, please 

reach out to Stephanie Cills. 

 



 

TREASURER- Stephanie informed the group that the current General Booster Balance is $56,926.  This 

includes payment of $57,000 for the gymnasium scoreboard.    

 

 

There is also a financial commitment for a new scoreboard for the gym. This scoreboard will be funded 

collaboratively by several sources including the Athletic Department, General Boosters and Individual 

sports teams.  The teams participating in the funding will be given the opportunity to sell permanent 

signage on the scoreboard. 

 

 

Director Report: 

 

ATHELETIC DIRECTOR- Mike shared that the plans for a new track have been finalized and Installation 

will take place over the summer.  

 

Signing Day was a big success, we celebrated 36 athletes and their commitment to continue their 

athletic careers at the college level.  

 

Incredible winter for sports at PVHS, latest victory was Cheer winning states for the second year in a 

row.  

 

Conversations need to take place this summer to address the football scoreboard. Cost estimates are 

$200,000. 

 

Mike encouraged the 24-hour rule, for parents to address any concerns with coaches.  

 

Liaisons updated the group on their team’s activities. 

 

The next General Booster Meeting will be held on Monday, March 6th, 2023 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:58 PM 


